
 

September 2, 2023 

 

Hello Pre-school families! 

 

My name is Karolina Pienkowska and I'm a 9th grade 

student at Penndale Middle School.  

 

Last year was my first year teaching Pre-school PREP and I had a great 

experience, so I decided to continue with this ministry.  I really look forward to 

teaching your children this year and helping them get a better understanding of 

God and our Catholic faith.  

 

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. As I mentioned, I'm in 9th grade and 

along with being in school, I like to stay active. I enjoy gymnastics, skiing, and 

rock climbing. I've also been playing violin for about 10 years, and I am a member 

of the orchestra at my school as well as another group called Sinfonia.  I really 

enjoy playing and traveling for concerts with my musician friends.  When I'm off 

from school and sports, I always visit Canada for the summers and sometimes the 

winter. I not only have family there, but I was born there, so I always love to 

visit places that are special to me.  Even though I was born in Canada, I am 100% 

Polish. Both of my parents were born there and later immigrated to Canada. We 

moved here to Lansdale about 10 years ago and are really enjoying this 

community. On Saturday mornings during the school year, I go to a Polish 

language school to keep learning about my heritage as well as improving my polish 

language skills.  

 

To keep my faith growing, I go to youth group and participate in retreats and 

different service projects. 

 

I'm sure we are going to have a great year and will learn about different seasons 

in the year of the Church, and we'll discover how God is all around us and always 

wants to live in us.  

 

Looking forward to meeting you and your families! 

 

God Bless you, 

Karolina Pienkowska 


